
 

  

 
 

Physical Development  

This term, both Year 5 classes will be doing athletics in 

PE in preparation for sports week. We will also be 

continuing our trips to Nova for some extra PE also. 

 

PSHE 

This term in PSHE we will be covering SRE. We will be 

looking at the changes that girls and boys will go 

through when they reach puberty and how this will 

affect them. 

Year 5 
Term 6 

Computing 

Computing this term will be looking at coding. We will use 

two different programs (Scratch and Purple Mash) to 

have a go at using coding to create a game. We will 

evaluate our games and how effective they are and how 

we could improve them. The children will also compare the 

two programs and identify positives and negatives about 

both. 

 

Science 

For science this term we will be covering a variety of 

topics and touching on some previous learning throughout 

the year to further embed this. We will be conducting 

lots of investigations and experiments to develop of skills 

on conducting fair tests. 

English 

For English this term, we are going to be using the text 

‘FArTHER’ to base our skills writes around. We will be 

learning our final few skills in Year 5 and be brushing up 

on all skills in preparation for the transition to Year 6 in 

September. 

History 

History will be all about World War 1 this term. We 

will be learning about when this was, when it ended, 

how it started and which countries were involved. We 

will look at what life would have been like for soldiers 

in the trenches on the Western Front as well as what 

life was like for people back at home.  

To finish off, we will learn about Armistice and 

Remembrance Day and why poppies are often used as a 

symbol for this. 

Art 

This term in art we are going to be 

developing our water colour skills. First, we 

will spend some time looking at 

complementary colours and cool and warm 

tones. We will then progress onto looking 

at some artwork of poppies and sketch 

some of our own ideas for a poppy inspired 

piece of artwork. The children will then 

finish the unit of art by creating a final 

watercolour piece of their poppy field. 

 

Music 

Our music this term will be rehearing our 

clarinets and our singing in preparation for 

the Y4/5/6 Music Extravaganza and 

performing to all of our families and 

friends! 

Maths  

This term in maths we will be finishing off 

our maths learning by looking at area, 

recognising and measuring angles, and 

finally finishing off with some statistics 

work.  

Religious Education  

In RE this term we are continuing to ask 

ourselves What does it mean to be a 

Muslim in Britain today and learning about 

Islam.  


